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Issues Impacting PostalOne/BCG/EPS 
INC6149360 

 
The USPS has identified an issue that is impacting the performance of PostalOne!, the Business Customer Gateway 
(BCG), and Enterprise Payment System (EPS).  
 
Ticket number 6149360 has been assigned to track this issue. Our IT teams are currently investigating this issue 
and we hope to have it resolved soon.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
 
 

##  
  

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing  

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  

Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  
475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  

Washington DC 20260  
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